
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

A+ Science Newsletter, December 2014  
  

"We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give” 

Winston Churchill 

 
A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 
 
Almost a year has gone by since we, the employees at A+ Science, began to 
run the company.  Due to everyone’s support and encouragement, we have 
managed to end this year with positive results and we are very proud of our 
accomplishment.  
 
With this last newsletter of year 2014, we would like to wish all our readers a 
wonderful holiday season and a new prosperous and peaceful year. We also 
hope that 2015 will be a promising year with breakthroughs in the world of 
clinical research. 

The Ebola outbreak in West Africa is one of the deadliest the world has ever 
seen; a lot of research is needed to end this misery. There is no known cure or 
preventive vaccine, but early diagnosis and medical attention can increase the 
chances of survival. Thousands of children are living through the deaths of 
their mother, father or family members from Ebola. These children urgently 
need special attention and support; yet many of them feel unwanted and even 
abandoned. Orphans are usually taken in by a member of the extended family, 



 

but in some communities, the fear surrounding Ebola is becoming stronger 
than family ties.  Instead of sending Christmas cards this year, we have chosen 
to make a charitable donation to UNICEF and assist children in the ebola 
affected areas, to make a difference.  

 

 
  

  

  
  

 
 


